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Hello	Community,	
I	want	to	welcome	our	new	Brothers	from	Walk	104!		
I	know	you	were	blown	away	by	God’s	love	through	
His	people,	as	well	as	feeling	His	direct	love	for	you.		
I	shared	last	month	a	bit	from	my	favorite	book,	The	
Purpose	 Driven	 Life	 by	 Rick	 Warren	 and	 I	 will	
continue	this	month.		“Life	is	all	about	love.		Because	
God	is	love,	the	most	important	lesson	he	wants	you	
to	learn	on	earth	is	how	to	love.	 	It	 is	in	loving	that	
we	 are	most	 like	 him,	 so	 love	 is	 the	 foundation	 of	
every	 command	he	has	 given	us:	 	 “The	whole	 Law	
can	 be	 summed	 up	 in	 this	 one	 command:	 	 ‘Love	
others	as	you	love	yourself.’”		Galatians	5:14.	
I	 have	 seen	 a	 lot	 of	 posts	 the	 last	 2	 days	 on	
Facebook	 about	 “be	 kind”.	 	 In	 the	 midst	 of	
“unmasking”	 just	 be	 kind.	 “Love	 leaves	 a	 legacy.		
How	 you	 treat	 other	 people,	 not	 your	 wealth	 or	
accomplishments,	 is	 the	 enduring	 impact	 you	 can	
leave	 on	 earth.	 	 As	 Mother	 Teresa	 said,	 ‘it’s	 not	
about	what	you	do,	but	how	much	love	you	put	into	
it	 that	 matters.’	 	 Love	 is	 the	 secret	 of	 a	 lasting	
heritage.”		(Rick	Warren)		
I	do	not	want	to	be	a	“resounding	gong	or	clanging	
cymbal”,	 1	 Corinthians	 13:1,	 I	 want	 to	 be	 love	 to	
others—in	 all	 circumstances,	 happy	 or	 cranky.	 	 I	
want	 others	 to	 see	 joy	 in	 my	 life	 and	 feel	 Christ’s	
love	 flow	 through	 me	 and	 know	 that	 I	 am	 His	
disciple	because	of	my	love	for	others.		I	pray	you	all	
have	this	same	desire	and	will	lift	me	up	as	I	lift	each	
of	you	up	each	day.			
I	 look	 forward	 to	 seeing	 you	 all	 at	 our	 March	
Community	 Meeting	 on	 the	 18th	 at	 Western	
Heritage	Fellowship	 in	Hale	Center.	 	The	Board	will	
meet	at	5:30,	Sponsor’s	training	at	6:00	and	a	BYOB	
(bring	 your	own	bag,	 of	 food)	 at	 6:30	 as	we	 finally	
get	 to	 fellowship	 again.	 	 Worship	 will	 be	 at	 7:00,	
wear	 your	 mask,	 don’t	 wear	 your	 mask,	 whatever	
makes	you	comfortable—let’s	just	worship	our	Lord	
of	Love	together.	
DeColores,	
Tracy	Campbell	

Community	Meeting	Schedule	3rd	
Thursday	of	the	Month	
	

Board	meeting	-	5:30	
Sponsor's	Training-	6:00	
Bring	your	own	Bag	Dinner	–	6:30	
Community	service	–	7:00	
Wear	your	Emmaus	name	tag	
	

Seeking	Host	Churches	
If	your	church	would	like	to	host	please	let	
Tracy	Campbell	know.	

Find	us	online	at:	
www.livingwateremmaus.org	

	
	

Facebook:		
Living	Water	Emmaus	Community	

	
March	
Meeting	
March	18	

Western	Heritage	
Hale	Center	

	



Walk	#104		
New	Community	Members	

Caleb	Shafer	 Levi	York	
Caylor	Monroe	 Mack	Spain	
Chris	Arcos	 Mark	Harris	
David	Barron	 Micheal	Skinner	
Dru	Lust	 Miguel	Andazola	

Erick	Flores	 Ricky	Martinez	
Glenn	Green	 Shawn	Whitehead	
Jason	Geesey	 Shaylon	Hearon	
Jay	Hemphill	 Slayde	Appleton	
Joe	Bankston	 Tim	Guthery	
Jon	Cargile	 Trevor	Fish	

Josh	Campbell	

UPCOMING	WALKS	

Women’s	Walk	#105	
Lay	Director:	Deidra	Howell	
Spiritual	Director:	Ted	Wilson	

June	3-6,	2021	
Amherst	Retreat	Center	
Applications	Due:	May	14	

Send	Applications	to	Registrar	Deidra	Howell	
Mail:	PO	Box	1895,	Plainview,	TX	79073	
E-mail:	livingwateremmaus@yahoo.com	
Phone:	806-789-3329	
Fee	-	$150	
Applications	can	be	found	at		
http://livingwateremmaus.org/downloads/	

LWE	Community,	
		
I	 am	 so	 blessed	 and	 honored	 to	 have	 led	
Walk	104	being	a	pilgrim	 in	2004	and	since	
then	 have	 worked	 several	 walks.	 	 I	 have	
never	 been	 so	 blessed	 as	 I	 was	 from	
February	4-7	to	see	God	work	and	show	up	
the	way	He	did.	 I	 have	 to	 admit	 that	 there	
were	 times	 getting	 the	 team	 together	 was	
rough.	 At	 one	 point	 when	 I	 though	
everything	 was	 in	 order,	 the	 team	 wasn't	
coming	together	and	the	team	meeting	was	
short,	 I	wanted	to	throw	in	the	towel.	But	 I	
always	 had	 others	 speak	 in	 my	 life.	 They	
reminded	me	I	have	done	what	I	needed	to	
do,	now	let	God	do	what	He	wants	to	do;	He	
will	put	on	this	walk	who	He	wants	and	take	
off	who	He	wants	to	take	off.	That	is	exactly	
what	He	did.	We	didn't	have	a	full	walk;	we	
ended	 up	with	 23	 pilgrims.	 	We	 also	were	
three	 short	 on	 the	 team,	 but	 God	 wasn't	
short	 in	 what	 He	 did.	 We	 had	 6	 guys	 give	
their	 life	 to	Christ	and	one	that	said	he	will	
be	trying	to	get	into	the	missionary	field.	We	
also	 ended	 up	 having	 3	 guys	 on	 the	music	
team	giving	talks	and	even	one	was	a	clergy	
and	 gave	 a	 talk.	 The	 whole	 team	 was	
awesome	and	made	up	the	slack.	The	agape	
team	was	 awesome	 and	was	 short	 as	well.	
God	 purposely	 gave	 us	 the	 amount	 of	
pilgrims	for	the	team	we	had.	He	knew	just	
what	we	needed.	And	one	more	thing,	as	we	
had	 no	 community	 meetings	 during	 this	
time,	 the	way	 the	 community	 filled	 up	 the	
agape	book	was	 unbelievable.	Now	no	one	
can	 tell	me	 that	wasn't	 God	 at	work	 in	 his	
people.	I	love	this	LWE	community	
		
DeColores,		
Jerry	Wall	

Lay	Director	Letter	


